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NOTICE 
SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS AND SCHEDULE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION FOR 

THE DRAFT PHILIPPINE NATIONAL STANDARD OF COCONET 
 

 

TO : ALL VALUED STAKEHOLDERS 
 
 

Please be informed that the Philippine Coconut Authority through the Technical 
Committee on the development of Philippine National Standard for Coconet has drafted the 
PNS for Coconet (DRAFT STANDARD). All concerned stakeholders may submit comments 
using the format (COMMENT TEMPLATE) from December 4, 2023 to February 2, 2024 to 
email address mrpd@pca.gov.ph 
 

Further, a public consultation is scheduled tentatively on January 16, 2024 from 
9:00 AM to gather more comments. Interested stakeholders may register through the link: 
https://forms.gle/BtumFVSyXM6snaPb7. Details shall be sent to registrants through their 
registered contact information. 
 

For further queries, please contact the Trade and Market Development Department 
through the Market Research and Promotions Division at telephone no. (02) 8928 – 4501 
to 09 local 512 or at email address mrpd@pca.gov.ph 
 

For your information and guidance. 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTY. LUCIUS JUN-JUN G. MALSI 
        OIC- Administrator 
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